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I am writing in support of SB210 to end mail-in voting, require voter ID, and ensure in-

person voting on election day (with absentee options.)  I believe this is a necessary 

step in order to restore trust in our elections.  It is my belief that voter turn out in my 

county is low because many do not believe their vote counts or matters.  I do not 

believe that the FACT that we have not had a Republican governor since the late 

1980s and have had a Democrat super majority since mail-in voting began in this 

state is a coincidence. I live in a rural area, and I am definitely willing to vote in 

person on election day with ID, as it should always be! I have lived in other states 

that vote in person on election day with ID, with a paper ballot and see that the 

process works well and those who use it feel better about the whole election process.  


